Dear Representative               ,
As your constituent, I would like to thank you for supporting the VA Options for Long Term Care Act.  It is important that the VA provide a full spectrum of long-term care services and supports to meet the unique needs of service-disabled veterans.
Again, thank you for your leadership on this important bipartisan legislation.
Sincerely,







